
Statement by Official MEA Spokesperson on the India-China LAC Issue in 

the Weekly Media Briefing (22 October 2020) 

 

As you are aware, India and China continue to have discussions through both diplomatic and 

military channels to peacefully resolve the issues along the LAC in India China Border areas. 

This is in keeping with the agreement reached between the two Foreign Ministers during their 

meeting in Moscow on 10 September 2020. The immediate task is to ensure a 

comprehensive disengagement of troops in all the friction areas. 

In this context, the 19th meeting of the Working Mechanism for Consultation & Coordination 

on India-China Border Affairs (WMCC) was held on 30 September 2020. This was followed by 

the 7th meeting of Senior Commanders in Chushul on 12 October 2020. The two sides have 

reiterated their desire to maintain dialogue and communication through military and diplomatic 

channels, and arrive at a mutually acceptable solution for disengagement as early as 

possible.  

We continue to remain engaged with the Chinese side and will let you know when there is 

further information to share.  
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